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A study conducted by Public/Private Ventures, with Support from the Charles Stewart Mott Foundation
Sectoral Employment Impact Study 
WRTP was one of three high achieving organizations evaluated in a recent two-year study conducted by Public/Private Ventures (P/PV), a national nonprofit organization, with support from the Charles Stewart Mott Foundation.
The results of the study showed that those who participated in sector-specific programs fared much better than those who did not across a variety of measures.  Among the highlights from the initial report:

· Program participants were more likely to find work and worked more months than those who did not receive sector-focused training.
· Program participants earned significantly more than control group members.  On average they earned about $4,500 more than members of the control group during the two-year study. While some of these gains can be attributed to working more hours, participants also earned significantly higher hourly wages.

· Program participants were significantly more likely to get jobs that offered benefits. They spent an average of 11 months working in jobs that offered benefits (health insurance, paid vacation, paid sick leave and tuition reimbursement)—about a month and a half longer than members of the control group.
The study noted that a number of recommendations should be taken into consideration “as officials make policy decisions related to economic recovery,” including investing in “job training that is industry-focused or employer-linked.”  

It was noted, “Initial findings from the study suggest that training programs focused on industry-specific needs—with employers who are substantively involved in the program’s design and implementation—can have positive outcomes for participants.”






